
November 27, 1990

To Whom It May Concern:

The School District incurred extensive damage at a school building as a
result of vandalism and arson. Assigned with the responsibility of
determining the value of the loss and negotiating settlement of the claim
with our insurance company, we sought assistance of Globe Midwest.

Robert Levin of Globe Midwest worked closely with school officials and the
school’s architect to develop a very concise, well documented and accurate
Statement of Loss. Bobby’s professionalism, knowledge of insurance
policies, law and attention to detail enabled the school district to settle the
claim for an amount we felt was extremely fair to both the school
district and the insurance company.

Although Globe Midwest’s fee was based on a percentage of the final
settlement, we were never pressured into negotiating a settlement for
more than we felt was fair.

If property insurance issues should arise again in the future, we would not
hesitate to call upon Globe Midwest for assistance.

Sincerely,

SAGINAW TOWNSHIP COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Debra K. Lutz
Director of Finance


